Hazel Y. Clarke-Stuart                                                                                                 hycstuart52@gmail.com 
CDM, CFPP, MHE, MHP

Dear Hiring Manager:

With over 28 years in the food service industry, I offer a vision-driven approach to decision-making, strategic planning, and tactical implementation that I am excited to bring to your team. Because I need to be considered for the position of Director of Nutrition, I am including my resume, which lists my qualifications and experience. 
My career history demonstrates my outstanding communication and leadership skills as well as my reputation for being organized and dependable. Further, my record of leadership in the food service industry has resulted in measurable benefits to the US Army, Fairburn Health Care Center, and my traveling assignments.
Below are some examples of the value I can bring to
· Proficiency in care planning and completion of MDS section K according to the required timeline.
· ServSafe certification as a Proctor, Instructor, and Food Manager.
· I graduated from accredited culinary courses in the US Army and Clayton State University.
· Sound knowledge in implementing food and beverage financial strategies by anticipating requirements and trends variances.
I look forward to speaking with you and learning more about your expectations of me for the position.
Until then, thank you for your time and consideration. I am still trying to find anyone who could season and cook chicken as well as I do. Potatoes, too, because of my being a seasoned professional.
Sincerely, 
Hazel Y. Clarke-Stuart. 



